
 

 

Public Consultation for an Extension to Whitehill Quarry 

 

Smith & Sons (Bletchington) Ltd will be holding a public consultation about our 

proposals for an extension to Whitehill Quarry 

This will be an opportunity for you to view our plans for the extension, learn 

more about the environmental studies we have undertaken, and how the site 

will be eventually restored  

 

 

 

 



 

 

The public consultation will be held on Wednesday 24 August 2022 at Shilton 

Old School Village Hall from 2pm to 7.30pm 

Church Lane, Shilton, OX18 4AE 

 

If you are unable to attend the public consultation, then all of the information 

from the exhibition can be viewed online at 

www.smithsbletchington.co.uk/planning-applications-whitehill 

 

You will also be able to leave your comments and feedback on this site 

The site will be live from Tuesday 23 August 2022. 

If you have any further questions or would like to speak to a member of the 

Smiths team then please contact us on 01869 331281 

Email: planning@smithsbletchington.co.uk 
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